
DIOCESE OF LEEDS 

 

TANZANIA LINK UPDATE – CHRISTMAS 2023 

As we come to the end of 2023 I wanted to write and thank you all for your support over the 

past year supporting our diocesan links with Mara, Tarime and Rorya in Tanzania. 

 

Visits to Tanzania in autumn 2024 and February 2025 

There seems to be a demand from several people for two Diocesan visit to Tanzania in 2024 

and 2025. We will circulate more details about these visits in 2024.  

 

Newsletter 9 from Mara Diocese 

I’m attaching a copy of the latest newsletter from Mara. 

 

Visit of Bishop Moses of Rorya to our diocese in September 2023 

I’m attaching a copy of a report which Bishop Moses sent following his visit in September. 

 

May I take this opportunity to wish you all a very Happy Christmas and a Happy New Year.  

 
 

Bishop Tony Robinson 
Bishop of Wakefield 
bishop.tony@leeds.anglican.org 
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